
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 

Contact: Sgt Chris Hewitt     

Release Date:  04/30/12                            

Time:  0830 hrs      

Release Number: 1 

 

 

Update on Father Kelly Investigation 

 

(San Andreas, CA) The Calaveras County Sheriff’s Office is currently completing 
interviews with persons associated with the Father Kelly case.  Attempts are 
being made to locate potential witnesses and victims, however this effort is 
complicated by the fact that many persons now reside out of the area. 
 
One Detective from the Sheriff’s Office is specifically assigned to the case, and it 
is the intention of the Sheriff’s Office to submit a report to the District Attorney 
within the next 30 days. 
 
No further information will be released pending the submission of a completed 
case to the Calaveras County District Attorney. 
 

 


